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Sheppard Mullin Recognized In Yale Law Women’s Top Firm Awards
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Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP is proud to have been again recognized in Yale Law Women’s annual
Top Firm Awards. This year, Sheppard Mullin received an Honorable Mention in the Agency & Flexibility
category. According to in Yale Law Women (YLW), the Agency and Flexibility award factors in caregiver support
policies, including paid leave policies for disability, birth, adoption, foster, and family illness leaves. This
category also factors in part-time, flexibility and remote work policies.

YLW has produced the Top Firms Report for the last 17 years “to raise awareness of inequities within the legal
profession while highlighting the progress being made in the industry. To reflect the distinct interests of law
firm employees, our report honors individual firms for excelling in categories that relate to overall workplace
equity. YLW hopes this report will serve as a resource for law firms, lawyers, and law students as we jointly
aspire to build more equitable workplaces.”


